April 19, 1948

Grand Rabkd J. Schneerschn
770, Eastern Parkway
Brooklyn 13, K.Y,

My dear Rabbi Schneerschn,

We acknowl.edge receipt of your letter dated March 22, 1948, in
which you call to our attention a communication recelved by you
from the organisation of Jewish Refugees in Italy concerning
their Passover needs.

You will be pleased to know that we have been ln communication
with our office in Italy and that the needs as outlined in your
letter have been met, All Jewish DPs whether in camps or not,
whether receiving regular JIC relief or not, will recelve matszoth
and matzoh meal for Passover. We have also allocated an smount
for shmurs for those elements who insist on having that kind of
matsoth for the Passover Holldays. We pass this on for your
information so that you may be informed of the actual situation.

With kindest regards and with best wishes for a happy Passover,

Sincerely yours,

Joseph J. Schwarts
Chairman
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Herbert datski

AJDS FRANKFURT
Mashiwiiy fer Manufasture of Matsehs
Fam 8, 2
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